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This information is used to compile the Directory of Clubs in the Somerset Cricket League’s 
Handbook (pages 35-46) and it is also crucial in the preparation of the email data base for all 
communications between the Secretary/Committee and the clubs. 

This is a one page pro-forma that is accessed using your current unique username and password and 
is available at http://www.somerset-cricket.com/forms_web/UserLogin.asp by clicking on the Club Details 
hyperlink.  

As of Thursday 20th November each such record was blanked out in respect of its current (2014) data 
entry and just the pre-formatted cells currently remain. 

Between Thursday 20th November and Saturday 31st January each and every SCL member Club 
MUST complete the pre-formatted cells with the data that is relevant to their Club. 

Each section that is relevant to your Club needs to be filled in fully and correctly. 

It is essential that the postal address of the Club Secretary and Treasurer be put into the appropriate 
cells on the club page. 

Periodic checks will be made by Ray Hancock and David Derrick so that the progress of this data 
capture is known and can be reported on. 

It is accepted that some Clubs will have scheduled their 2015 AGMs for after the end of January, but 
as this major piece of work has not been undertaken previously the League’s Management Committee 
encourages ALL its Clubs to schedule their annual meetings for 2015 for no later than 31st January 
and so access to all the relevant data by a known deadline will be the case.  

Compliance with this matter is compulsory and fines will be levied in case of non-compliance or 
deadlines being missed. 

For further details in this respect please contact David Derrick at david230275@googlemail.com  

I have noted that some clubs have already filled in some details, but not all facts for the 2015 season.  
So, please do not complete this information in stages as I do not know when it is complete.  In future, 
if you make a change/addition to your club details page after the initial input, please also notify me by 
email. raysomcricket@btconnect.com  

Ray Hancock 
Hon. Secretary 
1 December 2014 
 


